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Hello:

During the summer, volunteers from the Environment Committee paid a visit to the owners of
the properties of our beautiful estate. The purpose was to inform them of the existence of the
committee and its actions. The committee's mandate is to promote the quality of our
environment and of our lake.

Of the 88 properties, there are only 31 whose occupants have not been met because they were
absent. Everyone we met showed a great deal of interest in the measures to conserve water
quality.

During our meetings with the owners or tenants, we discussed the environmental issues of
concern and gave three documents to everyone. If you have not received these documents,
please find them attached. We hope you enjoy reading them.

We are fortunate to live in an exceptional environment and with the involvement of each and
everyone of us we will be able to maintain its high quality.

The volunteers of the Environment Committee would like to thank all the residents who
welcomed them into their homes with enthusiasm, smiles, and openness. It was a pleasure to
share our ideas and concerns with you.

We invite you to visit our website where you will find a wealth of information on many aspects of
our estate, particularly on the environment.

www.lac-malaga.ca

Your committee for the protection of Malaga Lake

Envoyé a partir de Outlook


http://www.lac-malaga.ca/
http://aka.ms/weboutlook

